
To OISTAT Headquarters headquarters@oistat.org  

 

Subject: Nomination of Mr. Determann EC Member of OISTAT 

 

Dear Szuyun Yu, 

I hope all is well. 

Thank you for your confirmation of the VPT’s nomination of Mr. Bert Determann for 

the candidate of OISTAT President. 

The VPT would like to emphasize that the nomination of Mr. Bert Determann for the 

candidate of OISTAT President, includes his nomination for the Executive Committee 

(EC). Mr. Bert Determann has the VPT’s full endorsement for both the candidate of 

OISTAT President, as for the candidate of OISTAT Executive Committee. 

Please let me know if I can be of any help. 

Best regards, 

 

Els Wijmans 

directeur VPT 

020‐6161238 

www.vpt.nl  
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